

MOOSE NEWS

DECEMBER 2020

GOVERNOR: Taylor Lisco PAST GOVERNOR: Trent Boner

JR. GOVERNOR: Tanner Miller

TREASURER/SECRETARY: Kyle Haar PRELATE: Scott Boner
ADMINISTRATOR: Bill Auyer SERGEANT AT ARMS: George Emery
TRUSTEES: Breck Wagstaff, Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander

SANTA VISITS THE MOOSE

Santa will be making his yearly visit to the Moose on December 17th! We will have our regular Thursday night menu and Queen of Hearts as well. The Lodge is all decorated for Christmas and this makes a perfect picture opportunity with the Jolly Old Man.



IF YOU HAVE NOT RENEWED YOUR DUES, OR ARE UNSURE IF THEY ARE CURRENT, PLEASE SEE BECKY TO GET YOU BACK ON THE ACTIVE MEMBER LIST!!

THANK YOU!

*The Rider, Grant & Van Rensselaer crews did an amazing job of volunteering to cook and deliver the free Thanksgiving meal this year! They served over 600 meals, with nothing left to spare. This was a huge success!

CONGRATULATIONS

*A big congratulations to Harry Sanford on beginning his process to become a life member of the Moose Lodge.

Queen of Hearts

The pot is up to \$4,100 so don't forget to attend on Thursday evenings for your chance to win and increase the pot!

PRIME RIB DECEMBER 4TH!! .

Even though the party was cancelled, Milan & Jim are still going to cook up their famous Prime!

MOOSE NEWS

*We hosted the Annual Downtown Holiday Open House and filled the Lodge with vendors. We are thankful for all of the vendors we were able to have and the traffic it brought through the doors. All proceeds from vendor fees and any donations went to the Stella Strong Fund.

*A number of our Christmas parties that were scheduled have been cancelled or postponed. If you are looking to host a party at the Lodge, please contact Becky ASAP.

Your Governor, Taylor Lisco Stay tuned for information concerning New Year's Eve happenings Like us on Facebook